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Kia ora koutou katoa  - Greetings to you all 
I canôt believe we are coming to the end of Term 1 
already. We hope you all had a lovely break over Easter. 
It was fantastic seeing so many of our children and their 
families attending the different Masses over the 
weekend. 

I would like to thank all the children 
and the staff 
for the 
powerful 
Easter Liturgy 
that we held in 
the hall on 
Holy Thursday.  
The classes took us through the 
last week of Jesusôs life here on 
Earth and we finished the Liturgy 
with his Resurrection. It was very 
moving and spiritual. Thank you to 

our families that were able to join us for this special 
event. 
 
We are looking forward to holding our Excellence 
Assembly on Thursday at 9am. This is a chance to 
recognise students who show us what excellence looks 
like at Our Lady of KǕpiti school. We hope that you can 
join us. 
 
On Friday, we are having our Touch Prize giving. A huge 
thank you to all our coaches/managers who volunteer 
their time to support our teams over the two terms. We 
are so proud of our students and all that they have 
achieved over the season. A huge thank you to Deborah 
Gedye who is our Touch Coordinator, we donôt know 
what we would do without your input and dedication. 
Also a thank you to all our family/whǕnau who have 
supported the teams each week. 
 
As Touch concludes we start to prepare for our Netball 
season. Our Year 7 & 8 
netballers started the season by 
playing in the Lewin Neary 
Tournament on Saturday. It was 
a great start to OLOK netball 
with an amazing 4 wins and 2 
losses. A huge thank you to 
Marie Lemmon, Theresa 
McCardle and Isabel Carberry for coaching/managing 
the team. Go OLOK! 
 
Keep safe everyone, enjoy the holidays and we will see 
you on Monday 3 May ready to go again!!  

Kia noho te Atua ki a koe - God be with you - Viv 

Mufti Day—Friday 16 April 

PLEASE BRING A CAN OF FOOD 

Mufti Day is this Friday.  Rather than ask 

everyone to bring a gold coin we would 

love each child to donate a can of food 

which we will deliver to the Kāpiti   

Community Foodbank to help them  

replenish their stolen stock.  

First Day of Term н—Monday 3 May 

Reminder that school starts at 8.50am so we expect        

children to be in class, unpacked and ready to start by 

8.45am. 

Winter Uniform Reminder 

Just a reminder that in Term 2 students are required to 

wear the School Winter Uniform.  

For Junior girl's that means the winter tunic with the school 

polo shirts and black mid-length socks and shoes. Senior 

girls are required to wear the school polo shirts with their 

skirts. 

Boys may wear trousers or shorts. Boys are also required to 

wear long grey socks with gold and bottle green stripes.  

All uniform can be purchased from NZ Uniforms either in 

their Porirua store or on-line.  

 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for this holiday— 

an extra chance for fun and play. 

ThereΩs so much I can learn and do 

even if IΩm not in school. 
 

All the beauty and gifts abound. 

The world you created is all around. 

TodayΩs a chance to go explore, 

try new things, and discover more. 
 

IΩll miss my teacher and my friends 
just as happens on weekends. 

But I know that for today, 

IΩm thankful for this holiday. 



COMING EVENTS TERM 1 2021 

DATE EVENT 

Mondays  School Liturgy, 9am 

Weds 14 April Yr 7 & 8 Immunisations 

Thur 15 April 
Term 1 Excellence Assembly, 9.00am 

Mufti Day—can of food 

Fri 16 April Last day of Term м—Mufti Day 

Mon 3 May Term 1 begins 

RIPPA RUGBY AT OLOK! 
 

We are fortunate to have a professional coach  
visiting school on 27th and 28th of June (and again 
in term three), who will be teaching our students 
how to play Rippa Rugby. These   sessions are fun 
and engaging and focus on multiple skills that can 
be used in different sporting codes. 
  
Below is the link to register: 
 
 Please note - that this registration does not 
mean that your child is signing up to Saturday 
morning rugby, nor does it mean that they will 
need to attend trainings or games. This               
registration is for Rippa Rugby in school only. 
  
https://www.sporty.co.nz/spolk/Rippa-Rugby-

Registration/tab1 

 

OLOK DOMINOΩS PIZZA LUNCH—Thursday 15 April 

 

All orders must be placed on Kindo. 

Orders close,  3pm  

Wednesday 14 April 

No cash accepted. 

Pizza questions?  

Require a special dietary order? 

Contact Deb Gedye  021 361 099. 

 

For Kindo questions contact Kate in the school office. 

 

 

DOVE WOMENΩS FELLOWSHIP.  Women of all ages are    

welcome to join us for teaching, fun, food, friendship and 

prayer ministry at all Dove meetings. 

Our next DOVE meeting is on Tuesday 13th April 7.30pm in 

Our Lady of Lourdes meeting room. 

Andy Lovell, a retired School Principal will speak on Prophecy 

as in 1 Corinthians 12: 4-11 

Contact Anna Ryan 9026330. 

 

aŜƴǳ 

tǊƛŎŜǎ ǇŜǊ ǉǳŀǊǘŜǊ 

$3.00 Beef 'n Onion 
     
$3.00 Simply Cheese
    
$3.00 Hawaiian  
     
$3.00 Pepperoni  
     
$3.00 Cheesy Garlic  
 
$3.00 Hawaiian NO CHEESE  
 
$3.00 Hawaiian NO PINEAPPLE 

 
$3.00 Dairy Free Ham  

  
$4.00 Gluten Free Hawaiian    

https://www.sporty.co.nz/spolk/Rippa-Rugby-Registration/tab1
https://www.sporty.co.nz/spolk/Rippa-Rugby-Registration/tab1


 

To find out what's  happening in 

the Youth Ministry,                         

follow the link to join our         

Facebook page and be added to 

our email list.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/Our-

Lady-of-Kapiti-Youth-

203945799630770  

https://www.facebook.com/Our-Lady-of-Kapiti-Youth-203945799630770
https://www.facebook.com/Our-Lady-of-Kapiti-Youth-203945799630770
https://www.facebook.com/Our-Lady-of-Kapiti-Youth-203945799630770

